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The Board of Directors (“Board”) of GDS Global Limited (the “Company”) refers to its advertisement 
on the Notice of Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) dated 3 January 2025, published in The Business 
Times on 3 January 2025 where the AGM date was stated as Friday, 17 January 2025. 
 
The Board wishes to clarify that the correct date of the AGM is on Wednesday, 22 January 2025 
instead of Friday, 17 January 2025.   
 
The time and venue of the AGM remain unchanged.   
 
Accordingly, the details of the AGM of the Company are as follows: 
 
Date:  Wednesday, 22 January 2025 
Time: 10:00 a.m. 
Venue: 86 International Road, Singapore 629176 
 
Shareholders should refer to the Notice of AGM released on SGXNet or printed copies of the Notice 
of AGM that have been despatched to them for details of the AGM and instructions to shareholders, 
which includes, among others, instructions on submission of questions in advance of the AGM and 
how the questions will be responded to, and specific instructions to CPF and SRS investors. 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
Lee Pei Fang  
Executive Director  
3 January 2025 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's Sponsor, SAC Capital Private Limited (the "Sponsor"). This 
announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the "SGX-ST”) 
and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the 

statements or opinions made, or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Audrey Mok (Tel: (65) 6232 3210) at 1 Robinson Road, #21-01 AIA Tower, 

Singapore 048542. 


